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PROP 19 hurts working families. Those who wrote prop 19 never 
considered families with multiple children who want to stay in 
community property homes. Parents purchased homes to help their 
children and now are forced to choose which 1 of their children 
receive the benefit of the primary residence. Rising real estate over 
this past year due to the pandemic have made property taxes skyrocket. 
How can we afford to stay in California? We can no longer afford the 
home now that reassessment is required. 

The ballot and ballot analysis said if the children live in the home 
as their primary residence taxes won't increase. But it never said on 
the ballot, primary to primary only. The ballot analysis said it was 
going after out-of-state landlords. We are not landlords. We just want 
to stay in California. 

Sincerely, Tricia Gonzales 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 




